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Tim Fiocchi:

As requested, this draft requires a person who sells a lead acid battery of the type
described to charge a $10 deposit.  Because there will almost certainly be inflation over
time, in the future $10 will be worth less than it is today and the value of the lead (and
any other components that have value) in a battery is likely to increase.  You might
want to consider allowing a seller to charge a higher deposit to ensure that batteries
continue to be returned in the future.

Please contact me with any questions or redraft instructions.
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